
    The ACARC will be operating in the North Carolina QSO Party from the Battleship USS North 
Carolina.  Time 1500 UTC February 24, 2013 to 0059 UTC February 25, 2013. (10 am to 8 pm EST on 
February 24, 2013). All amateurs are invited to come over and participate.
    We will be running two stations and possible a 3rd station. On Sunday morning if you can make 
breakfast we will be meeting at the K & W cafeteria at 8:30am for breakfast before heading over to the 
ship around 9:30am. For those not wishing to eat breakfast meet us in the battleship breakroom at 
9:30am to 9:45am. As you are facing the ship, on the left side of the building, take the walkway by the 
rest rooms to the break room. If you come over to the ship later in the day and don't know how to get to 
the radio room contact us on the 147.180 repeater and we will send up a runner to bring you down.
     This year we will again be a bonus point station and should be very busy. Come over and support 
amateur radio, your local clubs and have a good time.
    Any further questions contact Jack WD4OIN, at wd4oin@arrl.net or 910-791-1566.

                                                       Results of the 2013 NC QSO Party

  We had 11 operators this year for the qso party, with 3 of the operators from Myrtle Beach. We had 2 
members of the Myrtle Beach ARC attending and a visiting ham from Canada. We made a total of 592 
contacts this year , that's up from 486 in 2012.
253 SSB contacts on 20 meters
266 SSB contacts on 15&40 meters
73 CW contacts 
Well done !!

Jack WD4OIN
2-25-13
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